Greetings softball coaches,

Included in the packets are the following items and atso a couple of important dates.

Registration sheet for the JO Classic tournament which will be June 15" and 16%.
Team roster form. Please return with the envelopes of the players’ info.
There are 2 background checks that the league will pay for. If you need more they are $10.00.

State roster forms, which is in Watertown this year, July 21% and 22", These forms are by July 1%,

Some important dates are

April 9* and 23™ will be registration at the field house.

Please turn packets as a team. Thank you.

May 14" will be our coaches meeting @ the field house.

League will start the last week of May ...weather permitting. ©

Jo Classic will be June 15 and 16™, this tournament supports our league, thank you for participating.
State will be July 21 and 22" and will be held in Watertown.

Nationals for the girls will be in SF. July 27*" and 28",

There were some actions taken at the state meeting regarding chin straps. They will be mandatory to
wear, at league and state play.

Also catcher helmets will need to be a designated catcher's helmet not a batters helmet with a cage or
mask. Please see Kelly or myself if you have questions.

We will not know nights of play until after registration and the cut off will be May 1% for registrations.
Look forward to a busy year and with lots of sunshine.

Thank you

Watertown JO Board




